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Pop-Up	Winter	Formal	Dress	Shop	At	the	Franklin	Branch	
Library	Continues	Project	Prom,	Offers	Dresses	for	Winter	Events	

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.		–	Does	your	teen’s	school	have	a	winter	formal	this	year?	If	so,	then	you’ll	want	
to	mark	your	calendars	for	the	next	Pop-Up	Dress	Shop	Dec.	2.	Our	librarians	can	help	you	look	
great	for	the	dance	without	breaking	the	bank.		
	
After	offering	hundreds	of	teens	formal	attire	for	proms	over	the	past	five	years,	for	the	first	
time	this	fall,	JCPL	offered	a	Homecoming	Pop-Up	dress	shop.	Shorter	dresses	that	were	not	
selected	last	spring	were	the	first	picks	for	thrilled	bargain-hunting	girls	seeking	the	perfect	
Homecoming	look.		
	
The	Pop-Up	Winter	Formal	Dress	Shop	will	be	open	Saturday,	Dec.	2,	at	the	JCPL	Franklin	Branch	
between	10	a.m.	and	1	p.m.	No	appointments	or	registration	is	necessary	to	browse	the	
selection	of	free	dresses.	Ladies	will	find	a	great	selection	of	longer	dresses	perfect	for	winter.	
This	is	also	an	opportunity	to	browse	early	for	prom.		
	
The	Project	Prom	team	is	always	eager	to	accept	dress	donations.	Dresses	can	be	dropped	off,	
year-round	at	any	JCPL	Branch.		
	
For	more	information,	please	contact	Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	or	visit	
pageafterpage.org.		
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